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Kwok, Rose

From: Renee Roque <renee@curyungtribe.com>
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 3:39 PM
To: Kwok, Rose
Cc: Courtenay Carty
Subject: EPA WOTUS

Rose,  
 
Is it possible to get government to government consultation on WOTUS? The comment period ends next 
week and our chiefs would like to know how this is going to affect Alaska and Curyung.   
 
Thank you,  
Renee Roque  
Environmental Coordinator  


